
From: John Monteleone 
Sent: Wednesday, April 15, 2020 6:21 PM 

To: Kathryn Smith; Ron Conti; Dave Solaz; Ed Dalterio; Tom Marks; Charles Jones; Donna 
Lesch; Frank Pauza; 

Cc: George Bertram; John Reilly;  
Subject: Results of a Straw Poll on the Acquisition of the Edgewood Facility by the Strategic 
Plan Commission 

 
SPC Members and Interested Parties, 

 
As promised, we have conducted a straw poll of the 9 SPC members regarding the Edgewood 
facility acquisition by the Town of Southbury. Based on a review of the information made 

available to town residents by the three streaming informational meetings presented by the ad 
hoc committee and the information regarding the Edgewood facility on the town website, the 

majority of the SPC members are in favor of the acquisition. 
 
The SPC recommends the following specific actions. 

 The Board of Selectmen exercise the option for the Town of Southbury to purchase the 
Edgewood facility and close the purchase transaction on or before the date specified in the 

option. 
 The Board of Finance adopt a Fiscal Year 2020-21 town budget that appropriates the 

necessary financial resources required to consummate the acquisition. 
 
For information purposes, the commission is comprised of 9 members + one vacancy. 

 Republicans – 3 
 Democrats – 3 

 Unaffiliated – 3 
 
Let me know if you have any questions. 

 
John 

 
John A. Monteleone 

Chair – Strategic Plan Commission 

Former Chair - Strategic Planning Task Force  

Johnmonteleone06488@gmail.com 

(203) 262-0647 

Direct (203) 565-6100 

Strategic Plan Commission Website: 

https://www.southbury-ct.org/strategicplanning 

Feedback may be emailed 

to stratplaninfo@southbury-ct.gov. 

TOWN OF SOUTHBURY 

501 Main Street South 

Southbury, CT 06488 

(203) 262-0600 

www.southbury-ct.org 

 

mailto:Johnmonteleone06488@gmail.com
https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.southbury-ct.org%2Fstrategicplanning&data=01%7C01%7CSelectman.Bertram%40southbury-ct.gov%7C2f1411191d1c453c64e008d7e18b4d14%7C11fab8b7d98a49f4b318b8fdf06973fd%7C1&sdata=BJgR99Y6qBEUU4gLhUmRQIc7WyQzcqBQ1rmu3sVc0sw%3D&reserved=0
mailto:stratplaninfo@southbury-ct.gov
https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.southbury-ct.org%2F&data=01%7C01%7CSelectman.Bertram%40southbury-ct.gov%7C2f1411191d1c453c64e008d7e18b4d14%7C11fab8b7d98a49f4b318b8fdf06973fd%7C1&sdata=AsV5pya%2Byc5%2B9F8IGWKrDFpbnyNCdcTtwBnkihhtV24%3D&reserved=0

